
Monday, December 5th
4pm at Oak Hills Nursing Home




December

New Ulm Suzuki School of Music

December Newsletter

January
1/21 MLC Winter Windy Symphony          
Concert

1/30- 2/11 Paula's Students NO
lessons

12/5 String Nursing Home
Performance

12/11 Winter Concert

12/18 Mankato Symphony Concert

12/12-1/2 Holiday Break- No
Lessons




String Nursing Home
Performance

Winter Recitals

Winter Recitals will be
held on Sunday,

February 26th at The
Oakwood United

Methodist Church. 
1pm, 2:30pm and 4pm.



Sign-ups will follow

through email in the New
Year!




Mankato Symphony Orchestra 
The Snowman

S u n d a y ,  D e c e m b e r  1 8 t h
3:00 pm @

S a i n t  P e t e r  H i g h  S c h o o l



February
2/4 Piano Nursing Home
Performance

2/26 Winter Recitals

Please have students to Oak Hills at
3:30 to set up and tune. Please have
students dress up- this is a concert

we want to look our best!
(No jeans, sweatpants, t-shirts etc.)

Tickets can be purchased at
www.mankatosymphony.org




Save the Date!



Winter
Concert

Allegro Strings

A T  T H E  O A K W O O D  U N I T I E D  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H
1 6 3 0  O A K W O O D  A V E ,  N E W  U L M

I N V I T E S  Y O U  T O  T H E I R

S U N D A Y ,  D E C E M B E R  1 1 T H  @  3 P M

The concert will be free with the opportunity to
give to the school's Enrichment Programming

and Scholarships through our giving tree.
Cookies and hot chocolate will be served

following the concert.

The New Ulm Suzuki School of Music's 

“This activity is made possible in part by a grant from the
Prairie Lakes Regional Arts Council with funds

appropriated by the Minnesota State Legislature from its
general fund.”


